
ST. PIUS X PARISH – FR. STEVE TOKARSKI MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION 

 

 

Scholarship applicants must be registered parishioners of St. Pius X Parish, registered 

through the Billings Catholic School System and plan to attend St. Francis Catholic 

School for the 2023-2024 school year. High school students are not eligible for this 

scholarship. Instructions are listed on the back side of this application to explain the 

process and detail the additional documentation that must be supplied with the 

application. All scholarship applicants must sign, date and return the application, 

along with the indicated additional information, to the parish office, by 5pm, on 

April 21, 2023. Applications received after this date or incomplete applications will 

not be considered. By signing the application, the applicant agrees to permit the release 

of his / her academic and biographic information to outside agencies if they are selected 

to receive the scholarship. Applicant understands that the award of this scholarship is at 

the complete discretion of St. Pius X Parish. 

 

Student’s Name_____________________________________________________ 

 

Parent / Guardian Name_______________________________________________ 

 

Parent / Guardian Address:_____________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Mailing Address (if different from above):_________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s Phone Number_________________ Montana Resident___Yes___No 

 

Student’s Date of Birth__________________ 

 

Signature of Applicant_____________________________ Date________________ 

 

Signature of Parent / Guardian_______________________ Date________________ 

 

Send completed application and required documentation to: 

Fr Steve Tokarski Memorial Scholarship  

St Pius X Parish 

717 18th Street West 

Billings, MT  59102 

 

With questions, please call Karyn Haider at the St. Pius X Parish Office, 406.656.2522 or 

email khaider@stpiusxblgs.org.    

 

mailto:khaider@stpiusxblgs.org

